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Micron Waste Provides Corporate Update 
 

Vancouver, April 16, 2020 – Micron Waste Technologies Inc. (“Micron” or the “Company”) 
(CSE: MWM, OTC: MICWF, Frankfurt: 7FM2, OTCQB”MICWF), is pleased to provide the 
following corporate update. Micron is a research, development and manufacturing company that 
is engaged in the development of waste reduction equipment utilizing proprietary biological 
agents. It is currently developing its Cannavore and Organivore waste digesters at its 
manufacturing and R&D facility in Delta, British Columbia. The Company  has been exploring 
utilizing its excess manufacturing capacity and expertise in new or complimentary business 
industries to potentially add to its product offetings. However, the Company has no agreement or 
transaction at this time in connection therewith. The Company will provide further information 
in the event that the Company does expand its business. 
 
 
Kal Malhi 
Chairman 
 
For further information: 
Kal Malhi 
kal@bullruncapital.ca 

The Canadian Stock Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS:  
The forward-looking information contained in this press release is made as of the date of this press release and, except 
as required by applicable law, the Company does not undertake any obligation to update publicly or to revise any of 
the included forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except 
as may be required by law. By its very nature, such forward-looking information requires the Company to make 
assumptions that may not materialize or that may not be accurate. This forward-looking information is subject to 
known and unknown risks and uncertainties and other factors, which may cause actual results, levels of activity and 
achievements to differ materially from those expressed or implied by such information.  
 


